On voters’ plates: genetically engineered crops

Get ready for a food fight.

When Washington voters decide Initiative 522 this fall, they will do more than determine whether to label
food that contains genetically engineered ingredients.

They also will take sides in a national battle that has raged for two decades about the benefits and safety
of manipulating the DNA of food — something many people view suspiciously but do not really understand.

“There’s a lot of uneasiness among consumers on the topic,” said Amy Sousa, managing consultant at the
consumer research firm Hartman Group in Bellevue. “They don't like the sound of it but have a difficult
time articulating exactly why.”

Read the full, original story here: “On voters’ plates: genetically engineered crops”



http://seattletimes.com/html/businesstechnology/2021586574_gmooverviewxml.html

